
 

 
 

   Daily Bulletin for:  02/28/24 
          

SHORTENED DAY  
(MONDAYS) 

Because Unity Creates  
Success 

 

Visit the BHS Website: 
www.bellflowerhigh.org 

 

 

REGULAR DAY 
MAROON (1,3,5,7)  /  GOLD (2,4,6,8) 

  

   Period 1 / 2          10:00  - 11:09 

   Snack                       11:09  -  11:18 

   Period 3 / 4          11:24  -  12:35 

   MS Lunch                 12:35  -   1:06 

   HS Period 5 / 6         12:41  -   1:50 

   MS Period 5 / 6          1:12   -   2:21 

   HS Lunch                   1:50   -   2:21 

   Period 7 / 8                 2:27   -   3:36 

   

   Period 1 / 2            8:30  -  10:02 

   Snack                       10:02  -  10:11 

   Period 3 / 4          10:17  -  11:49 

   MS Lunch                 11:49  -  12:20 

   HS Period 5 / 6         11:55  -   1:27 

   MS Period 5 / 6         12:26  -   1:58 

   HS Lunch                    1:27  -   1:58 

   Period 7 / 8                  2:04  -   3:36 

 

ACTIVITIES & ATHLETICS     CALENDAR 
  

  02/28 -  3:00pm – Varsity Girls Beach Volleyball vs. Bishop Conaty –Loretto HS 
  02/28 -  3:15pm – Varsity Boys Volleyball vs. South Pasadena @ home 
  02/28 -  4:30pm – JV Boys Volleyball vs. South Pasadena @ home 
          
                          
       

 

FEBRUARY 2024 

S M T W Th F S 

 1 2 3 1 2 3 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 

25 29 27 28 29 29  

       
                                                                             
                                                                                  
Lunch Menu:     BYO Chicken Tinga Burrito w/ Ranch Style Beans 
                           Or Cheese & Deep Dish Pepperoni Pizza w/ romaine salad, BUSD ranch cup 
                            Vegetarian Option: BYO Bean Burrito 
                            
Breakfast for 2/29:  Chocolate Donut or Pancake on Stick w/ syrup 
                                                                    

NEW ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

 
If you would like to campaign to be a part of our Prom Royal Court, or just want to do something fun your senior/junior 
year, then we have a great opportunity for you!  
Join us Tuesday, March 12th in room 411 at lunchtime to sign up to be a model for the Prom Fashion Show! 
This meeting is mandatory if you would like to participate.  Seniors & Juniors only!  You must participate if you plan on 
running for Prom King or Queen. 
 
Black History Quote:  
"Kobe Bryant was the beloved Lakers “all-time leading scorer” and legend, who coined the “mamba mentality” which 
stated, “It’s a constant quest to try to be better than you were yesterday and better tomorrow than you were 
the day before.” 
 
 
 
 



Attention Seniors, are you interested in attending Long Beach City College?  If so, attend the Long Beach City 
College application workshop on Friday, March 1st during Period 3, 5 or 7. Our new Long Beach City College Rep 
will be conducting the application workshop. To attend the LBCC application workshop, please visit the College & 
Career Center in Room 401 to sign-up.  
 
Attention 8th graders:  The application to be part of the Class of 2028 Early College Academy cohort is due 
Friday, March 1st. The Early College Academy is a collaboration between Bellflower High School and Cerritos 
College and is designed for students who want to get a head start for college. The link to the application can be found 
on the Bellflower High School Website and Class of 2028 Google Classroom. Visit the College & Career Center if you 
have any questions.  
  
The College & Career Center is hosting a FAFSA & California Dream Act Application (CADAA) Workshop on 
Wednesday, February 28 from 5pm to 7pm in room 401. This is a great opportunity for seniors and their families to 
get help completing the new version of the FAFSA and CA Dream Act Application (CADAA). NOTE - The priority 
deadline to submit the FAFSA/CADAA is April 2nd. If a student applied to a 4-year university they need to submit their 
FAFSA or CADAA by March 2nd! Visit the College & Career Center if you have any question.  
 
Please don't forget to decorate your doors for Black History Month by Thursday the 29th.  
There will be 1st and 2nd prize winners. Thanks to all who participate in this culturally enriching activity!  
 
YBS Meeting Tuesday at lunch in Rm. 413 (Wellness Center), snacks provided  
 
Are you passionate about SINGING???   Do you find yourself harmonizing your favorite singers If so, Bellflower 
High School Vocal Department has a place for you! 
Choir is a perfect place for anyone who would like to learn to sing and begin their musical journey.  It's a low-
stress and fun elective course available for EVERYONE! Be sure to select CHOIR for your elective next year to begin 
your musical Journey! 
 
Class of 2029!  Yes, 7th Graders that is you! There will be a quick class meeting on Wednesday February 28 
during middle school lunch in Room 106. We will talk about Spring Fest and activities for the semester. See you 
there! 
 
Attention Seniors!  Although the Grad Nite tickets are sold out; we still have unlimited tickets available for Knotts 
Berry Farm, Senior Picnic and Senior Breakfast.  Knotts Tickets sell until March 1, 2024 and the Picnic and 
Breakfast tickets will be on sale until May 23, 2024.  
 
Attention Seniors!  Grad Nite is now SOLD OUT. If you want to still attend, we will be providing a waitlist,  in 
case some spots open up.  Also remember that your grad week packages and your Disneyland Grad Nite tickets must 
be paid in full by March 1, 2024.  
 
Attention current SOPHOMORES and JUNIORS:  Are you interested in being a part of Link Crew? Stop by and pick 
up an application starting March 4th in room 900 or 913. 
 
 (Please Read Today – only dates below) 
Students, as we continue to show our utmost PRIDE on campus, it is important that we are not a part of any 
negative incidents (for example, Fights) on campus. Students who are seen videotaping are not showing Integrity 
(doing what is right) and will receive consequences.  Please be a part of the solution, not the problem. Thank you. 
Reminder for any of you riding bikes to school, please make sure to securely lock your bikes up.   
(read 2/9, 2/12, 2/14, 2/20, 2/22, 2/26, 2/28,) 
  
(DO NOT Read – every other day only) 
Staffulty and Students:  Do you want to help save lives? Now's your chance!   
The American Red Cross Club is hosting its Spring Blood Drive on Friday, March 1, 2024.  Anyone over 16 
years old can donate, if you meet the qualifications (16 year olds must bring a consent formed signed by their parent or 
guardian in ink, electronic signatures will not be accepted).  Please sign up using the QR code for appointments and 
the day of the drive scan the QR code for your rapid pass and you are ready to go! If you have any questions please 
stop by Room 603.  We will see you all on Friday 3/1/24 to donate!  (read until 3/01/24) 
  
(DO NOT Read – Tuesdays & Fridays only) 
Buc Bargains Thrift Store in Room 901 is open today during High School lunch.  (read until end of school year). 

  



(DO NOT Read – every Tuesdays & Thursdays only) 
The Class of 2024 General Scholarship Application is NOW Open! Every year various community organizations in 
Bellflower provide scholarships to graduating seniors who plan to attend college or trade school. We created a general 
scholarship application to apply for these scholarships. By completing the General Scholarship Application, student's 
information will be provided to these organizations. The General Scholarship Application is now open and the link can 
be found on the BMHS website and Class of 2024 Google Classroom. Deadline to submit the application is 
Thursday, March 28 at 11:59pm.  
  
 (DO NOT Read –  Fridays only) 
Hey Bucs! Every Friday, the Cerritos College representative, Ms. Castillo, will be on campus in the College and Career 
Center, located in Room 401, from 12:30 PM to 3:45 PM. Feel free to drop by if you need assistance.  (read until 5/10) 
 

STAFF ANNOUNCEMENTS:        
 
(Please Read Today  – every other day only) 
Staffulty and Students:  Do you want to help save lives? Now's your chance!   
The American Red Cross Club is hosting its Spring Blood Drive on Friday, March 1, 2024.  Anyone over 16 
years old can donate, if you meet the qualifications (16 year olds must bring a consent formed signed by their parent or 
guardian in ink, electronic signatures will not be accepted).  Please sign up using the QR code for appointments and 
the day of the drive scan the QR code for your rapid pass and you are ready to go! If you have any questions please 
stop by Room 603.  We will see you all on Friday 3/1/24 to donate!  (read until 3/01/24) 
 


